
Nursery Newsletter: 24th January 2024
A great week! This week’s fairytale is Three Little Pigs. We have discussed the feelings 

within the story, what different feelings of being scared and being brave feels like and 
how we can talk abut that to our teachers and peers. We have build the Three Little 

Pigs Houses using straw, sticks and bricks, creating own houses using collage 

materials. We used our construction bricks to build our own house and tried to blow it 
down like the wolf! As part of our Maths learning this week, we have use number cards 

to recognise our numbers from 1 -5. We have pushed our learning that bit further and 
even tried to make sure our number cards were put in the right order. Also, as part of 

our storytime this week, we have enjoyed reading the story, Three Little Pigs. We have 

talked about different characters in the story, can you tell your grown up some of the 
characters in the story? Can you say what they look like?

Nursery Phonics:

Can you practice blending 
together two syllable words? 
Cup-Cake, Gir-Affe, Air-

Port.

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story: 

https://tinyurl.co

m/w86kdr7j

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practising putting on your coat
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/p6wrx5fw

https://tinyurl.com

/89mxremn
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